
Third Wednesday of Every Month
4:00 ET / 3:00 CT / 2:00 MT / 1:00 PT

State Connections
The broadband working group for state legislators

WE WILL BEGIN SHORTLY!
September 2025



BEAD UPDATE
● Discussion with Blair Levin, New Street Research
● What have we learned, how did your state fare, and what comes next?

WHAT YOU CAN DO?
● Template letter
● One on one state assistance

STATE UPDATES
● How can we help?
● Legislative Initiatives

Agenda
Recording meeting



BLAIR LEVIN
Policy Advisor, New Street Research

BEAD Results & What Comes Next



BEAD – Advocacy

Why Your Support Matters
● Your broadband office is making key 

judgement calls
● But NTIA retains final say
● Broadband offices need stakeholder 

support

The Letter Says
● Express support for the state’s plan
● Call on NTIA to approve plan quickly



STATE UPDATES

● What’s on your mind

● How can we help you?



Contact Information

Janie Dunning
janiedunning@hotmail.com
(573) 289-4277

Drew Garner
dgarner@benton.org
(314) 803-7187


